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Letter to the Editor 

Christian County MRA Endorse Jamie Gragg for Representative in the 140th Legislative District 

Dear Editor, 

I am pleased to announce that at a regularly scheduled meeting on Tuesday, July 9, 2024, the members 

of the Christian County MRA endorsed Jamie Gragg for State Representative for the 140th Legislative 

District. 

As the incumbent representative Jamie Gragg has shown an unwavering commitment to our community 

and possesses the leadership qualities necessary to effectively represent us in the state legislature. His 

dedication to addressing local issues, his strategic vision for the future, and his proven ability to bring 

people together make him the ideal candidate for this important role. 

We believe that Jamie Gragg’s experience, integrity, and passion for public service will continue to 

greatly benefit the residents of the 140th Legislative District. His focus on economic development, 

education, and community well-being aligns with the values and needs of our district, and we are 

confident that he will be a strong advocate for our interests. 

We encourage all voters in the 140th Legislative District to support Jamie Gragg in the upcoming 

election. With his leadership, we can look forward to continued growth and prosperity in our 

community. 

For more information about the Christian County Republican Assembly, please visit Christian County 

MRA (7thmra.com) 

 

Contact: 

Les Overall 

President 

Christian County Republican Assembly 

714-313-3217 

lesoverall@yahoo.com 
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